
March Newsletter - Room 10

Dear Families, 

 I love this time of year when the days will start to 
get warmer again, yay! 

 As the weather starts to get warmer in the 
afternoons, our recess is still in the mornings and it can be very chilly.  Please 
continue to send warm jackets to school for your children.  The students can always 
take them off if they want to however, many of them still get pretty cold during our 
early recess.   

 This month is literacy month, we will have lots of reading going on.  Please 
be sure to “read” Ms. Kim’s newsletter. It has information about what we are doing 
for literacy month.  Your child may bring a book to school to read everyday.   

 This month our geography study is South America.  We will learn lots of fun 
facts about this continent.  We will also learn about amphibian for our vertebrate 
study.  The students love frogs and salamanders and learning about their life cycle.   

 We will talk about Seasons and recognize that the first day of spring is March 
20th!  The students will also have fun exercising for our health curriculum.  

 We have a fun and busy month ahead.  I am also looking forward to these last 
3 months of school, we have lots to do, lots to learn, lots of fun!    
        
       ~ Ms. Judy 

March 18th - Room 10, Picture Day


Birthdays - Cordelia 3/2, Tanner 3/14


Cold mornings - Warmer afternoons… It’s that time of year to wear layers!  


IMPORTANT ALL SCHOOL DATES AND REMINDERS

March 19 - Early Release, School closes at 12:30 

March 22 - March 26 Spring Break - School Closed, GAP CAMP AVAILABLE
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IMPORTANT CLASSROOM DATES AND REMINDERS




